AMC Maine Chapter Annual Meeting

September 29, 2007

Camp Jordan, Ellsworth, Maine

Peter Roderick, Maine Chapter Chair, brought meeting to order at 7:22 pm.

Big round of applause for Laura Flight, organizer of Annual Meeting.

Spencer Meyer and Peter Broderick conducted the leader recognition segment. Peter Broderick thanked all the leaders and co-leaders for leading trips and making AMC successful. There has been a nice increase over the year in activities. 

· 41 people led trips this year: 

· 90 hikes and workshops. 

37 Maine chapter leaders were awarded with Nalgene bottles, Leatherman multi-tools, and subscriptions to AMC’s on-line White Mountain Guide depending on the number of trips lead.

Sebrina Parra-Garcia  Conservation Policy Associate from AMC Boston gave us an update on various AMC events and involvements

Roger Scholl, AMC Director of Volunteer Relations works with volunteers in chapters and camps and Maine excursions. Peter presented Roger with a certificate of thanks for his support of the Maine Chapter.

Bob Cummings explained articles of separation regarding public lots and the part he played in bringing this issue to public attention.

Peter R. recognized Bob Cummings with a Lifetime achievement award. Peter Roderick recognized Laura Flight. Gave her Appie of the Year award, first one in this chapter.

Jim Tierney, past Maine Chapter Chair, offered several anecdotes about his shared adventures with Bob Cummings.

Persons Seeking Re-Election

	At Large
	Joleen Rice

	Conservation Co
	Jane Danielson

	Family Outings 
	Greg Hansel

	Family Outings 
	Wyman Briggs

	Meetings & Education
	Jeff Aceto

	Newsletter Co
	Bob Cummings

	Newsletter Co
	Brenda Cummings

	Outings Co
	Spencer Meyer

	Outings Co
	Peter Broderick

	Paddling Co 
	Dave Wood

	Public Relations
	Jeanne Christie

	Trail Maintenance Co
	Peter Roderick

	Trail Maintenance Co
	Keith Chapman

	Treasurer
	Denise Courtemanche

	Webmaster
	Tim Flight


Persons Seeking New Positions

	At Large
	Matt Collelo

	Chair
	Laura Flight

	Conservation Co-Chair
	Frank Robey

	Membership 
	Janet Roderick

	Secretary
	Maggie Warren

	Vice Chair
	Carrie Walia


A motion was entertained to accept this slate. The motion was seconded, motion carried.

Meeting was adjourned.

Raffle winners were announced.

Laura introduced presenters Jim and Lisa Lisius, Farmington Falls, Me.

Canoe USA, paddled 15 months from Pacific coast to east coast. They treated us to a great slide show of their 1993-1994 trip.

Submitted by: Maggie Warren

